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Come join the fun!! 
The At Large Chapter of the 

NFBNM is hosting a fundraising event at the  
 

Los Alamos Bathtub Brewing Co-op 
on October 12, 2024 

from 12:00pm- 4:00pm 
Located:                      

163 Central Park Sq.,  

Los Alamos, NM 87544  

                
Pulled pork/Brisket sandwich meals, 

corn hole toss tournament, cake walk, bake sale, braille 

display, 50/50 raffle, silent auction. Lots of prizes 
 

$$$ BRING CASH $$$ 
 

For more information contact   

Janet Montoya, President, At Large Chapter 505-672-9626 
 

With your support the At Large Chapter can continue to raise the 
expectations of blind people because low expectations create obstacles 

between blind people and our dreams. 
 

Our Vision is to bring about security, equality,  

and opportunity for all blind New Mexicans. 
 

Thanks in advance for your support. 
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